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Elsen, Nikki

From: Nathan Anibas <dovinate73@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 12:03 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Fire House Commons – Vote No on Agenda Item 24-1437

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Members,  
 
As a La Crosse resident, I feel compelled to share my thoughts on agenda item 24-1437, the resolution to 
sell 626 Monitor Street to Property Logic III. I respectfully urge you to vote no and give your support to the 
Fire House Commons proposal instead.  
Tiff and Marty have already shown their dedication to this community with the incredible transformation 
of the Hatchery building. They took a space that was underutilized and turned it into a vibrant hub for 
people to gather, celebrate, and connect. Their passion and vision have made a lasting impact, and I 
believe we should be rooting for them to do even more—not pushing them away for an office space 
proposal that lacks the same heart and purpose.  
Office space might serve a limited function, but the Fire House Commons project has the potential to 
energize the North Side, support small businesses, and create opportunities that benefit all of La Crosse. 
It’s a project that aligns with the values and goals of our community, and it deserves your consideration.  
Thank you for your time and for prioritizing the future of our city.  
 
Sincerely  
Nathan Anibas  
La Crosse Resident  
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